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NOTICE OF SUBSTITUTION OF PRESIDING OFFICER 
 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Investigation of Nicholas Hylan d/b/a Hylan Moving for 

Compliance with WAC 480-15-480 and WAC 480-15-560, 
Docket TV-230989 

 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On January 9, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 
served on Nicholas Hylan d/b/a Hylan Moving (Hylan Moving or the Company) a Notice of 
Intent to Cancel Notice of Brief Adjudicative Proceeding (Notice).  
 
The Notice assigned the matter to Administrative Law Judge Michael Howard 
to preside during the proceeding. 
 
The Commission now reassigns this matter to Administrative Law Judge Paige Doyle to act 
as the presiding officer. 
 
Judge Doyle can be contacted at (360) 664-1149 or paige.doyle@utc.wa.gov.  
 
 
 
 
 
KATHY HUNTER 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
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